City Attorney's Communication #2018-156
November 7, 2017

TO: Anthony Alhashemi, Project Manager |
FROM: Mark E. Berman, City Attorney

RE: Resolution — Blanche Ely Park and Museum Renovation

Pursuant to your memorandum dated October 25, 2018, Engineering Department Memorandum
No. 18-06, I have prepared and attached the following form of Resolution:

A RESOLUTION OF THE CITY COMMISSION OF THE
CITY OF POMPANO BEACH, FLORIDA, AUTHORIZING
THE APPROVAL OF A CONTRACT WITH SHIFF
CONSTRUCTION & DEVELOPMENT, INC. FOR THE
RENOVATION AND RESTORATION OF THE HISTORIC
BLANCHE ELY HOUSE PURSUANT TO THE PRICING,
TERMS AND CONDITIONS AS PROVIDED FOR IN
NATIONAL JOINT POWERS ALLIANCE CONTRACT, IFB
NUMBER FL04GC1-051716-SCD IN THE NOT TO EXCEED
AMOUNT OF $298,750.00; PROVIDING AN EFFECTIVE
DATE.

Please feel free to contact me if I may be of further assistance.
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